
Item 119 – ‘Treebilee’ Project 

East Suffolk Council is supporting ‘Treebilee’, a project launched by HRH Prince Charles to 

encourage the planting of trees during a year-long celebration of the Queen’s 70-year reign 

in 2022. 

  

As part of its involvement in the project, the Council has purchased 200 oak trees which will 

be donated to every town and parish council in East Suffolk. Not only will this mark the very 

special occasion, but it will also help tackle climate change and contribute towards East 

Suffolk Council’s vision to create environmentally sustainable communities. 

  

The attached letter from Cllr Mallinder, Cabinet Member for the Environment, gives full 

details of how your council can take part. 

  

Please direct any queries to myself – registers of interest for taking part should be made by 

the 10th December. 


